
Fairfield Union Athletic Boosters Meeting 
February 20, 2025 

5:30pm 
 
 
 
Welcome/Call to Order 
Angi calls the meeting to order at 5:30pm. 
 
 
Attendance 
President Angi Marinacci-Young 
1st Vice President Mike Graham 
2nd Vice President Brooke Cvetan 
Secretary Carrie Miller 
Concessions Manager Misty Boch 
Athletic Director Scott Harris 
Member Robert Bower 
Student-athlete Kayla Miller 
 
 
Secretary’s Report 
Minutes from November 13, 2024 provided for review. 
 
Misty Boch motions to approve, Mike Graham seconds. All approve. 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report  
Treasurer Traci Mahler was unable to attend so the financial report was provided to members for 
review. 
 
Overview 
Checking Account Balance​ $37,214.35 
Investment Account Balance​ $  5,548.20 
Total Account Balance​ $42,762.55 
 
Of the $27,500.00 in available allotment money, $15,312.05 remains. 
 
Carrie Miller motions to approve, Robert Bower seconds. All approve. 
 
 
Concessions Report 
Basketball Concession sales have been great. MS Concession leftover inventory has been moved 
to the high school. Preparations have already begun for spring sports. 



 
 
Coaches Report 
Brooke Cvetan - Competition Cheer 
The squad is competing at State on 02/22/25 at 4:55pm. 
 
Mike Graham - Indoor Track 
The State Meet is March 7th. 
 
Mike Graham - Outdoor Track 
Starts Monday, February 24th. Outdoor track is changing from 3 to 5 divisions beginning in 
2025-2026. 
 
 
Athletic Director’s Report 
Winter sports are in the postseason while spring sports are rolling out this week and next. Come out 
to support Girls Basketball, Boys Basketball, Wrestling, Gymnastics, and Competition Cheer. 
Details can be found on the team schedules located at www.fairfieldunion.org. 
 
 
Old Business 
None 
 
 
New Business 
Angi stated that Kona Ice and Tom’s Coffee is interested in attending our sporting events. Kona Ice 
would give 25% of sales and Tom’s would give 10% of sales to the FUAB. Prior to anything official 
occurring, she will discuss this with FULSD admin. 
 
Boys Golf Coach Brian Oliver emailed Angi a request to utilize $250.00 of his allotment money on a 
MS Golf Invitational, since it is a Club Sport. (Since it is under $300.00, this is approved without a 
vote needed.) 
 
 
Adjourn 
Mike Graham motions to adjourn, thenBrooke Cvetan seconds. All Approve. 
 
 

Next Meeting will be held on 
March 26,2025 at 6:00pm 


